
I am submitting my testimony in support of the National Popular Vote bill.  Many Oregonians don't vote 
in presidential elections because they feel their votes do not matter as much as votes in battleground 
states. Our votes in Oregon should matter as much as those in Ohio or Florida. I support National 
Popular Vote because I believe that a president should be elected by the majority of the people, not by 
the electoral college system which is outdated and faulty. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Carrie King 
Eugene, OR 
 


